

19 December 2011

Dear Sir/Madam

Selby District Local Development Framework (LDF)
Proposed Changes to the Submission Draft Core Strategy

The Council is publishing Proposed Changes to the Submission Draft Core Strategy, which will form part of its LDF. The 5th January 2012 marks the start of a period of consultation for 6 weeks to enable representations to be made on the Proposed Changes, prior to submitting the Proposed Changes to the Secretary of State for independent examination.

The Submission Draft of the Core Strategy (May 2011) takes into account views gathered at the previous stages of consultation. The Proposed Changes (January 2012) are now being published in response to matters raised at the EIP which took place in September 2011.

The Council is carrying out a consultation directly with participants on the changes to the Core Strategy arising from its consideration of the three topics specified by the EIP Inspector in accordance with the revised timetable submitted to the examination on 30 September 2011.

Please refer to the Notice overleaf for further details.

The Schedule of Proposed Changes to the Submission Draft Core Strategy and some of the main supporting documents are available now to view and download from the Core Strategy web-page on the Council's website at www.selby.gov.uk. Additional reports and supporting evidence will also be available from 5 January 2012. The documentation will also be available for inspection at Access Selby, and local libraries during normal opening hours (the inspection points).

The Council's preferred way to receive comments is by e-mail to ldf@selby.gov.uk using the comments form available from the Core Strategy web page of our website and the inspection points. Forms may also be posted to the Policy Team at the address below or faxed to (01757) 292229.

Only representations received within the six week period between 5 January and closing at 5pm on Wednesday 15 February 2012 will be considered.

If you need any further information please call the Policy Team on 01757 292034.

Yours\faithfully

Helen Gregory Policy Officer